Kindergarten Newsletter
Dec. 9-13

Important Reminders:

e Please remember to purchase 1 new children's book for the book :

exchange we will have next Wednesday at our Christmas party.
Please keep the cost between $3 to $5. Be sure to wrap the book
and write that it's from your child on it.

e PTO is tonight at 6:00 in the gym.

e Forms and money for parent lunch tickets for were due today. If
you did not purchase a ticket, you may still come sit with your
child at lunch. You just will not be able to eat. Miss Crenshaw's
class will go to lunch at 10:10, Miss Gore's class at 10:15, Mrs.
Register’s class at 10:20, and Mrs. Thomas' class at 10:25.

* Santa pictures will be made on December 12", You must have -
money to have your picture made. Please call the office for more -
information on this.

* Please be looking for a letter from your child's teacher about
what your child needs to bring for the Christmas party.

e We dismiss early on Dec. 18" to begin our Christmas break.
Students will return to school on January:6™.

s Please continue to work on letter naming at home. Continue to use..
the sheet that was sent home last week to practice this.



